From: Keith Schepart

To: Dquast@yorktown.gov; Maura Weissleder
Subject: Fwd: Louella Road Mitigation
Date: Monday, March 24, 2025 2:26:04 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Keith Schepart <keith@taconictreecare.com>
Date: Mon, Mar 24, 2025 at 2:23 PM

Subject: Louella Road Mitigation

To: Keith Schepart <keith@taconictreecare.com>

To : Town Clerk Diana Quast
From: Yorktown Tree Conservation Advisory Commission ( TCAC)
Date : March 24, 2025

Re : Louella Road

The Tree Commission Advisory Committee met with Mike Panny on March 19, 2025.We
discussed removing the number of trees within the septic area from his plan before
determining the mitigation ratio.

The TCAC can determine payment to the tree bank when this is provided.

Mike was receptive to working on the town owned property on Gomer Street/ Solomons Farm.
He has the equipment needed to start establishing a trail towards Quinlan Street.

Submitted:
TCAC Members

Tom Schmitt
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